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April 27, 2016

Thomas D. Hendrix

Engineering Division Manager
Engineering and Construction Department
City of Broken Arrow 485 N. Poplar Ave
Broken Arrow, OK 74012

Dear Mr. Hendrix:

VOY Construction LLC wishes to withdraw its bid for project 16-150, City Hall Renovations — Entry Plaza
Planter Walls. The price on the bidsheet was a clerical error. The wrong number was entered. We
apologize any inconvenience and look forward to working the city of Broken Arrow in the future.

Sincerely,

Boy L B

Barry {. Burgard
Managing Member
VOY Construction
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